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Fire Detection Product Line Consolidation
New Complexity Reduction Opportunities





Johnson Controls Fire Detection completed a review of all global product lines to reduce portfolio complexity and eliminate underperforming products.  This process will ensure our ability to produce key fire detection products in a timely and cost-effective manner and simplify the sales cycle.

In the course of this effort, a small number of products have been repriced while others have been discontinued. Once the discontinued stock is depleted, they will no longer be available.  These items range across all product line categories, and in many instances, there has been increased production costs but little or no customer demand for the products in years. 

A complete list of the Fire Detection SKUs that have been repriced or discontinued under the complexity reduction initiative can be found on the ANZ Fireplace website at: Johnson Controls - Fire Detection - ANZ Region - Home (tycosafetyproducts-anz.com)

The price changes became effective on January 15, 2024.

Please contact your local Johnson Controls sales representative if you have any questions.

Best Regards,



		

Daniel Amarant					 Dwayne Kuipers
ANZ Sales Director	Senior Product Manager, APAC-ANZ
Global Detection Products	Global Detection Products
Johnson Controls	Johnson Controls
daniel.amarant@jci.com				  dwayne.kuipers@jci.com
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